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Bartram Garden Club Scrapbook

Section 23


Regular Club Meeting

September 8, 2022


The Bartram Garden Club’s first regular meeting of the 2022 - 2023 fiscal 
year. The meeting featured a Welcome Back theme for both new members 
as well as visitors. The guest speaker was Dr. Taylor Clem, Nassau County 
Extension Director who gave a presentation on growing citrus in our area.

Many thanks to Claudia Burningham and Elizabeth Rawson for providing the 
special refreshments for this meeting.


You can see Dr. Clem’s excellent presentation by clicking here.
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Our meeting announcement as seen in the Fernandina Beach News-Leader, 
August 24, 2022 submitted by Linda Broadrick.











